

**MEMO** 

4105 Fieldstone Road, Champaign, IL 61822 Phone: 217-403-3588 Fax: 217-355-0058 Email:Isabato@horizonhobby.com From the desk of: Len Sabato

To: Stan Lyles

**Subject:** BRWXP662 Attenuation Reply from Kansai

From: Len Sabato Date: April 23, 2002

Pages: 1 of 1 Conf. #: EA673213 Ref. #: 22420

## Dear Mr. Lyles;

Good Day. I have contacted the Kansai Lab that did the testing for the BRWXP662 system, and their reply is on a separate attachment files with this correspondence.

Has the testing requirements for attenuation changed in the past few years? I am asking because we have filed 4 or 54 new systems in the past 3 or 4 years, and there has never been a comment about Kansai's testing methods?

I had a brief conversation with them (broken English since they are Japanese), and they were also surprised at this question. Since I am not a Tech, I could not follow their reasoning, or exactly what they were saying.

I hope that the attachment that Kansai forwarded to me will help to clear things up so that you can approve this filing.

If you still require additional information, please advise me ASAP.

**Best Regards**;

Len Sabato

lsabato@horizonhobby.com